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I am strongly against any incinerators being built in this area. I believe such construction should be 
far away from any population. My concerns are health factors. I have read how plants like these 
make air polution. It will affect our hwalth and our children's health. It will polute Prospect water 
plant.  
I also believe it will drop the value of our properties.  
The rubbish tips were built and they said the smell will be under control but its nit. Most of the time 
we can smell it. Now same with the incinerator 
 They say it has no health issues. How can it not. All they care is about the money they will make. 
And if our government allows such thing, we all know they are bought out to. The government 
should be putting the publics interest and healty first. 


